
P.R.# 2015-058 

OR#  15-120331 

www.FLPD.org 

 

 

CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Detective Tracy Figone 

Public Information Officer 

(954) 828-6433 
TFigone@fortlauderdale.gov 

 

August 6, 2015  

 

MISSING  
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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in locating a 

missing male. 
 

Steven James Mackrell was last seen on July 30
th

 at approximately 1:30 A.M. in the 600 block of 

West Las Olas Boulevard after leaving the downtown area in the 200 block of Southwest 2
nd

 

Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Mackrell is described as a 25 year old, W/M, 5’10”, 150 lbs., and medium build. He was driving 

a white four door 2013 Ford Fusion, bearing Florida License Plate WJ70L. 
 

Detectives have learned that Mackrell entered his vehicle, which was parked in the 600 block of 

West Las Olas Boulevard. He drove westbound on West Las Olas and then turned right, North, 

on Northwest 7
th

 Avenue. Law enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the downtown area 

along with the Fort Lauderdale Nautical Unit conducting a canvass of the waterways and have 

not been able to locate him or his vehicle.  
 

Mackrell’s family is asking the public for any information on where he may have gone.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing male is encouraged to contact  

their local police department or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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